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06 July 2023 
 
Dear Helen 
 
23/01548/TPO: Ballencrief Ballencrieff Road Sunningdale Ascot SL5 9RA 
T1 - Beech - Fell. (052/2006/TPO) 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council considered this application at the Planning Committee on 04 July 2023 and has a concern 
about the proposed tree removal. 
 
 
 
 
This application is for the felling of a large Beech tree 
(see diagram right)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The application states that the tree proposed for felling is a TPO tree, but no Arboricultural Report has been uploaded 
to support this application. 
 
The Planning Committee requests more information and imagery to support the application, to help identify the 
condition of the tree. 
 
Approving this request would be contrary to paragraph 131 of the NPPF 2021, which asks that “existing trees are 
retained wherever possible”. 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council asks that until additional information is received, no decision is made on this application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Cllr Anne-Catherine Buxton 
Chair of the Planning Committee 

http://www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk/

